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Please oppose House Bill 4080. This bill would allow and encourage the killing of 

wildlife when there could be humane ways to protect private property, if that is an 

issue. The "Wildlife Services" is known for its cruel and wanton killing of wildlife and I 

don't believe that is a value that most Oregonians, or other humans, buy into. This bill 

would help to finance cruelty and destruction of our wildlife. I believe there are 

alternatives that would be better for the animals and for the citizens of Oregon. 


